CITY OF BURNABY

ONEA H)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: REZONING OF CITY DEVELOPMENT
SITES SOUTH OF MISSION PARKWAY

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT the proposed rezoning of the City development sites south of Mission
Parkway be initiated by the end of February, 1996 and scheduled for the Public
Hearing set for April, 1996.

REPORT

The Edmonds Area Advisory Committee, at its meeting held on 1995 November 23 indicated
a strong desire to see the advancement of the comprehensive development rezoning of the
City development sites south of Mission Parkway.

This proposed rezoning comprises an important step in the implementation of the adopted
Edmonds Town Centre Plan.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Dan Johnston,
Chair

His Worship, Mayor Bill Copeland,
Vice Chair
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